
♫ Hi Weinberg Orchestra parents! ♫ 

 

We have been having lots of fun learning new music for our concert!  

Our concert is Tuesday, December 10 at 5:45PM in the Multi Purpose Room. Students 

should plan to arrive by  5:15PM to get tuned and set-up. Playing the concert is a 

requirement of being in orchestra. We need everyone to participate in order to perform!  

 

Concert Attire  

Males: Boys should plan to wear nice dress pants, a button up shirt and nice dress shoes if 
available.  Ties are a nice addition, but are not required.  Any color scheme is acceptable as 
long as it is not distracting.  

Females: Girls should wear either a knee length skirt or dress, or pants with a blouse.  Any 
color scheme is acceptable as long as it is not a distraction.  Please follow all other school 
dress code requirements.    

All performers: Jewelry and fragrances (perfume/cologne) may NOT be worn during 
performances. The only exception for jewelry is for earrings that do not hang past the ear 
lobe.  Hair must be out of the face for males and for females. (Females please pull your hair 
back and put it up into a ponytail if applicable.) We are to treat our performances as a 
formal event. 

 

Please return this form by Tuesday, December 3.  

 

My child ______________________________ will be at the orchestra concert on Tuesday, December 
10 by 5:15PM and will practice their music at home. 

 

Parent Signature __________________________________________ 

Student Signature _________________________________________ 

 

Looking forward to meeting all of you! 

Shauna Hormiere 

Hormiere.shauna@cusd80.com 

 ♫                                                            ♫                                                               ♫ 
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